NEWSLETTER 18 — 27" January 2012

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

Stargazing Live - We were overwhelmed on Friday night as we began our Stargazing event. With standing
room only in the school hall, Dr Johanna Jarvis began her tour of the solar system along with tips and
advice on observing techniques and equipment. Despite the weather preventing an outside observation,
children and adults alike were engrossed as she guided them around familiar and interesting points in
the night's sky. Thank you to everyone who attended and a big thank you to the BSA for providing
refreshments. We are hoping to arrange an amateur observation night later in the year. — look out for
more details.

Jaguar/Landrover Technology Centre — As part of their ICT controlled technology work year 5 pupils
visited the Gaydon Technology Centre to study data control. This is always an interesting and

informative educational visit and will be a useful contribution to their computer skills.

Clubs Update — Netball club is cancelled Thurs gth February.

School Uniform -
e The school shop in Evesham has now set up an online shop for purchasing our school uniform -
www.theschoolshopevesham.co.uk.
e There will be a sale of second hand school uniform in the hall after school on Monday 6"
February. Please bring any donations of uniform to the office.

Dates for Your Diary:
e Parents Evenings Tuesday 13" March (6-8.30pm) and Thursday 15th March (4.30-7pm)
e KS2 SATS Monday 14" May — Tuesday 22" May

Bhangra Dance Class — Devinder and Liz, who come into school to run our Indian drum workshop, are
starting a Bhangra Class for Y2 upwards. It is being held at Bridgetown Primary School on Saturdays
12-1pm, £3 per session. Please contact 01789 299594 for more details.

Book of the Week — Mrs Clark’s children have been enjoying the traditional tale of ‘Jack and the
Beanstalk’ and have had interesting discussions about the behaviour of both Jack and the Giant.

Mr A Simms
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BBC Stargazing Evening
Thanks to everyone who came along and supported the event, the turnout
was amazing!!!

Clothing Collection 25™ & 26" January

Another great support of this great way to make money for the school, if
you missed out or need your clothes bags collected get in touch with Sam on
the number below and she will come and get them if necessary.

Valentines Disco Friday 10" February 2012

Key Stage 1 6-7.15pm Key Stage 2 7.30-8.45pm
Tickets will be for sale outside school on Wednesday 1* February and
Thursday 2™ February both before and after school. As always if you aren’t
going to be at school on either of these days then get in touch with us on
the numbers below. The tickets are £2.50 per child and this will include a
drink and a biscuit. The drinks we give are the drink cups (the ones you
put a straw in) If your child is allergic to anything that may be contained in
this and you would prefer them to have water then please let us know as, of
course, we are able to do this and want the evening to be enjoyable for all.
Any parents that are able to help please let us know.

Upcoming Events
Tea Towel Artwork - February 2012
Easter Creations — March 2012

The next BSA meeting is 28" February 2012 at 7.30pm in the ICT suite at
school please come along for a glass of wine and some nibbles!

Sam Green 0789 997 1943 or 01789 774533 (samgreen389@gmail.com)
Annie Perkins 07816 877259
Jo Colwell 07813 306641
Vicki Johnston 07708 267741
The BSA Committee x




